
Greetings from HLGU!  

This year’s Alumni & Friends Golf Classic will take place 
on Friday, September 30. 

All golfers are welcome to participate in this HLGU 
fundraiser. 

The Classic will be a scramble with contests to determine the 
longest drive, closest to the pin, and longest put. Prizes will 
be awarded for each skill contest, along with the winning 
team receiving an award.

Norwoods Golf Club, Hannibal, MO
BBQ Lunch & Check-in:  Noon 
Shotgun start: 1 pm

Team mulligans (2) and team skirts (2) are available for $20/
card. Two cards may be purchased by each team.

I hope you are able to join us for fresh air, good fellowship, and 
a fun day of golf. Enclosed with this letter is an entry form and 
return envelope. Please complete the form and mail it or email it 
back to me by September 22. 

Checks may be made out to HLGU with “Golf Classic” in the memo 
line. Credit card payment may be made online at www.hlg.edu/
giving. Please type “Golf Classic” in the comments section. 

We look forward to seeing you on September 30. If you have any 
questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Lauren Youse ‘05 M ‘16 
HLGU Alumni Director
lauren.youse@hlg.edu
573-629-3126


